
CHS Area Men’s Interclub Golf Association 
Spring 2021 Board of Directors (BoD) Meeting 

 
 
Date/Time:  April 26, 2021 10:30 AM     Location:  Coosaw Creek Club House     
          
Members Present:  Willie Charles (CN), David George (PF), Mike Phillips (LO), Stan 
Petrohovich (WE), Roger Schroeder (BE), Jim Petros (CC), Gene Weir (CR), Jack Heidenreich 
(DW), Jim Delaney (RT), Dave Silveri (SM), Bob Sideikas (SU).  Absent: Rich Bull (CM). 
          
Purpose:  Return to normal BoD Meeting for Spring.  Evaluate 1st four (4) matches in 2021 for 
changes.  Elect officers, determine charity giving amount, and conduct new business. 
          
Treasurer Report:  David George gave a report of current funds and anticipated funds for 
charity donations at end of year.  Discussion ensued on whether to give to charity to two charities 
this year and how much – decision was made by vote from Directors to give $2,000 to two (2) 
organizations this year.  
 
Handicap Chairman Report:  Mike Phillips, projecting Interclub web pages using computer 
and projector, demonstrated various changes to the Google Sheets Roster and new sheets that 
showed Pairings, Alpha Roster, and Club Roster sheets with data pulled from the filled out Roster 
sheet.  Changes were received well. 
 
Tournament Chairman Report:  Stan Petrohovich reported that the 3 matches thus far in 
2021 had gone well and that only a few tweaks were needed.  Stan asked that we “finalize” the 
Shadowmoss makeup date (covered below in Discussions).      
          
Discussions: 
1) Gene Weir announced that Fred Robinson will be the new Crowfield Director, replacing Gene 

later this year. 
2) Jim Petros agreed to draft up a rules sheet for handout in every cart at the Coosaw match (this 

task was completed.   
3) Shadowmoss make-up date vote by Directors approved August 23rd (with October backup). 
4) Directors agreed that the Split Tee time process Mike P set up will be easy to implement for any 

club that wants to use tee times vs shotgun; we'll let each club determine which format they 
prefer to use (varying COVID-19 decisions by each club). 

5) All Directors agreed that we must “RESOLVE” how we will handle the Berkeley CC cart 
shortage (54 vs. 60 required) before the Fall BoD Meeting.  After much discussion, BoD agreed 
that Willie and Stan would meet face-to-face with appropriate Berkeley decision-makers to 
finalize common ground for next year, then report decision to Fall BoD Meeting (October time 
frame). 

 
 
 
Mike Phillips, Handicap Chairman 
Jim Petros, Coosaw Creek Director 


